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27 June 2014
To All Parents and Carers

Dear Parents and Carers

Important Dates
I am writing to tell you about some dates between now and the end of term which you need to know.  I hope you find it useful.
Friday 4 July 2014 - During the afternoon and evening, our current Year 11 and Year 13 students will be having their Record of Achievement Celebrations in school.  This will affect our normal school day so we will finish at 1.10 pm in order for final preparations to be made for the ceremonies.  However, students should be in school for 8.40 am as usual on Friday morning and will have normal lessons until the end of Period 4 at 1.10 pm.  School will finish then and students will go home.  We need to provide all the catering for the ceremonies in the afternoon, so we cannot provide lunch at school that day. Children entitled to a Free School Meal will have a packed lunch which they can collect at break time.  
Thursday 10 July 2014 – An NUT strike is proposed for this day, which other unions may also join.  If this were to happen, the school may close to all students.  I will write again about this but it may be at short notice, I’m afraid.
Monday 14 July 2014 – ‘Review of the Year’ Meeting 6.00pm in the Main Hall – I would like to invite any parents and carers to join me so that we can reflect on the year and you can share your thoughts.   I hope that as many of you as possible can come.  You may be interested to know that there will be some parent governor elections in the Autumn, so we will also explain the role of a governor and how you could stand, if you are interested.  Further, we would very much like to revive our Friends of Thomas Tallis or PTA, from September.  I’d love to talk to anyone who would be interested to help.
Some other points:

Staffing – As expected at this time of year in any school, we have several staff leaving us but in return, we have staff joining us in September.  I will write to you in more detail about staffing before the end of term but wanted to let you know at this point that we have been working very hard behind the scenes with rigorous recruitment and we are fully staffed for September.
Uniform – I sent out a letter earlier this week which included details of our uniform expectations for September.  I hope you all received this; if not, I have attached this again on the back of this letter.  There are some aspects of uniform we would like to improve next year, please.
Yours sincerely 

Carolyn Roberts
Head
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